
Good Faith Estimate (GFE) of Healthcare Costs 
 
In accordance with the No Surprises Act, we can provide you with a Good Faith Estimate 
(GFE) of the costs associated with your planned surgery or procedure Northern Wyoming 
Surgical Center. This estimate is based on the information available at the time of scheduling 
and includes reasonable charges for services that are likely to be provided in connection with 
your care. 
 
What is a Good Faith Estimate? 
A Good Faith Estimate (GFE) is an estimate of the expected charges for your healthcare 
services. The actual costs of your procedure may vary based on factors such as the complexity 
of the surgery, any unexpected complications, or additional services needed during your care. 
 
How is the GFE Created? 
Our team reviews the details of your procedure and associated care to provide an accurate, 
transparent estimate. The estimate includes: 

• The facility fees for the surgical procedure. 
• Anesthesia fees for anesthesia services provided during the procedure.  

 
Please Note: 

• This estimate is not a final bill, and the actual costs may vary based on the 
circumstances of your procedure. 

• The GFE is based on the most current information available at the time of scheduling, 
but changes may occur due to unexpected factors or adjustments to your care plan. 

• Insurance: If you have insurance, we encourage you to contact your insurance 
provider for a more specific estimate based on your coverage, deductibles, and co-
pays. 

• Financial Assistance: If you have questions about your financial responsibility, our 
billing team is available to help guide you through payment options. 

 
Requesting a GFE 
To request a Good Faith Estimate for your procedure or surgery, please contact us at (307) 
587-2139.   
 
We aim to provide clear and detailed information so you can make informed decisions 
about your care and manage your healthcare costs. 
 
 


